
Employee Wellness Center at Coughlin Hall 
 

In order to access this space, you will need to enter the lower level of Coughlin Hall from 
the outside, south facing entrance. The entrance and exit are the same. 



11. If you are the last one to leave the space, please ensure that the lights are turned 
off. 

 
Thank you in advance for helping to make the Employee Wellness Center a safe, welcoming 
space for all who enter. If you should have any questions or concerns, please reach out to 
benefits@marquette.edu directly. 
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